COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

24th February, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the
2lst instant, in further reference to the boiler drum being
manufactured by Messrs. Press-und Walzwerk, Dusseldorf-Reisholz,
for lessrs. J.,L., Thompson & Sons' Yard No. 588,

I have to acquaint you that your remarks
have been carefully noted, sand I am advising the Owners and
the Soclety's Surveyors at Newcastle accordingly.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

DUSSELDORF,




